Patricia B Meyer

May 17, 1926 - January 12, 2015

Patricia “Pat” B. “Tootie” Meyer, 88, passed away Monday, January 12, 2015 at The
Toledo Hospital. She was born May 17, 1926 to Felix and Ida Ellerbrock in Kalida, Ohio.
She was an active member of St. Agnes Church, where she was a member of the Altar
Rosary Society, monitored recesses and volunteered frequently for church events. She
also was a volunteer at St. Vincent’s Hospital.

Tootie is survived by her daughter, Shirley Sendelbach of Columbus; son, Dennis (Jean)
Meyer of Sylvania; grandchildren, Mike and Daniel Sendelbach, Laura (Nick) Garza,
Lindsey Meyer; great grandchildren, Josh, Nathan, Kyle, Cecelia, Declan Sendelbach and
brother, Paul Ellerbrock. She was preceded in death by her husband of 51 years,
Lawrence Meyer and brother, Robert Ellerbrock.

Special thanks to Senior Care Management and West Park Place for the loving care and
assistance.

Friends are invited to visit from 3:00pm to 8:00pm Thursday at Ansberg-West Funeral
Home 3000 Sylvania Avenue where a Scripture Service will be held at (still awaiting time
confirmation from Christ the King). Mass of the Resurrection will be celebrated at 10:00am
Friday at Christ the King Church. Memorial contributions may be made to the American
Cancer Society.



Comments

“ Dear Shirley and Family,
| was sad to read of your Mom's passing. It seems like a couple months ago we were

all sitting on a bench watching a game together. | remember your mom and dad at all
the kids' events. They were always so friendly and kind. Please know that our
thoughts and prayers are with you as you journey through your sorrow. God bless.

Kathy & Mike Huffman - January 20, 2015 at 04:28 AM
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